
 

 

CHINO VALLEY  

COMMUNITY CHOIR CONCERT 

Saturday, December 8, 2018 

2:00 pm 
 

Heritage Middle School Cafeteria 
 
 

The entire community, schools, churches, businesses and  
surrounding areas are welcome to 

sing in the choir and attend this free event.    

Begin the 2018 holiday season creating new memories.  
 
 

Rehearsals scheduled at the Heritage Middle School Cafeteria 
 

Tuesday, November 27, 2018 7 pm – 8 pm 

Thursday, December   6, 2018 7 pm – 8 pm 
 

For more information contact    

cvazcommunitychoir@gmail.com 
 
 
 


